
Dear Student, 
 

CSU’s application process for CARES Act funding will be available Friday, June 26.  To apply for the CARES 
Act Funding students will need to sign into their MyCSU, go to the Financial Aid tab to complete the 
CARES Act application located at the bottom of the page. It is imperative that students read the CARES 
Act Student Grant Policy to make sure they are eligible for the funding.   

 
The CARES Act Committee will meet on a weekly basis to determine what, if any, documentation is 
required to confirm eligibility for the CARES Act funds. Students will be notified in writing to their CSU 
BUC Mail of approval, denial or if additional documentation is needed.  These funds are awarded on a 
first-come, first-serve basis, until funds are depleted. 

 
CSU’s Policy adopts an upper limit in the amount of $2,500 per student from all grant funds established 
to provide financial assistance to students impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic and administered by the 
University. This includes the Automatic Disbursements and Application Disbursements of the CARES Act 
Student Grants as outlined in this policy as well as disbursements from the COVID-19 Student 

Emergency Care Fund. Please view the CSU Policy: https://www.charlestonsouthern.edu/wp-
content/uploads/CSU-CARES-Act-Student-Grant-Policy-FINAL.pdf  
 

Receipt of this email does not confirm eligibility of the CARES Act or  
COVID 19 Student Emergency Care Funds 
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